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Christmas Performances – Little Angel gets her Wings
Years 1 & 2

Dear Parent / Carer,
We would like to invite you to our Key Stage 1 Christmas performance 
The dates are:

Thursday 13th December at 1.15 p.m.

Friday 14th December at 9.15 a.m. 

Each child is eligible for two tickets.  Please complete your preference of dates below and return to school by Friday 30th November.

Tickets will be sent out on Friday 7th December.  Should there be spare tickets a text will be sent out to all parents.

Please note, photographs/videos will not be permitted during the performances however, there will be an opportunity after each performance to take pictures and to stay for tea/coffee and mince pies.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. T Jones

Headteacher
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